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We are excited to offer our congregation members a special opportunity to join 

Generations United Federal Credit Union, a member-focused financial institution 

whose mission aligns with the values of the United Church of Christ. Serving UCC 

congregations nationwide, including Puerto Rico, Generations United FCU provides 

a variety of basic banking services with unique features that promote financial 

security and confidence for members.

Why Should You Think About Generations United FCU?

Generations United FCU is more than just a bank — it's a member-owned financial 

community that upholds integrity, stewardship, and ethical management of finances 

in the tradition of the United Church of Christ. Our mission is to empower you while



supporting others. This means that member deposits with us create opportunities for

others, allowing one to grow their savings while helping others reduce their debt.

Services Customized to Your Needs

Generations United FCU provides a wide variety of financial products and services

tailored to meet the needs of our congregation members, including:

Competitive savings and checking accounts

Affordable loan options for personal or home improvements

Convenient online and mobile banking options

Financial education and counseling services focused on encouraging

responsible financial management.

Join Us in Creating a Financially Empowered Community

As part of our commitment to financial stewardship, we invite you to consider how

Generations United FCU can become a part of your financial journey. Whether you

are growing your savings, managing debt, or planning for the future, Generations

United FCU offers the tools and resources to assist you.

To learn more about Generations United FCU and the benefits of membership,

please visit https://gufcu.org or contact the credit union directly at

contact@gufcu.org. Join us in making a positive impact not only in our personal

lives but also within our larger UCC community.

Together, we can become stronger financially and spiritually by supporting each

other in our shared mission of faith and stewardship.

Warm Regards,

The Generations United Federal Credit Union Team

Generations United Federal Credit Union is federally insured by the National Credit Union Administration (NCUA).

This email and its contents are meant for informational purposes. This is a solicitation for financial products and

services, and no action is required unless you choose to respond. If you prefer not to receive promotional emails from

https://d59fcs04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/W5+113/d59fcS04/VXgpk92tnXCRW7ZjDm13NN8mSW87_Sgk5zfKZjM7WCQR3m2nnW69sMD-6lZ3msW1--6Ql1XnFN0W7rq3-N6c9s59W6sj68R1x375MW5fk2RP65m856VDTD3y4lljhgW7m-hnM3CdfgZW58GgPh6dZ-rGW4sngZx7fFf3wW28x3QM2BYkqRW1dcNkb8kpy1yW4vZSzK78hsv2W82czVk4y9rW9N5rZP6mGPMYWW3SkCf54CLQ75W9h5Tqx1FQKkcW60Z7_n5h2wpqW5qj8bj9kdqVsW4BdvDM5jLSVXN2LQWNrKpDCGVPShhX8S2wfTf52LVlW04
mailto:contact@gufcu.org


us, you may opt out at any time by clicking the unsubscribe link below. Please do not share sensitive personal or

financial information via email, as email communication may not be secure. If you have any questions or concerns,

please do not hesitate to contact us at contact@gufcu.org or 646-422-7275.

Generations United Federal Credit Union, 420 Lexington Avenue, Suite 850, New York, NY 10170, 646-

422-7275
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